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Only One Full Day Left!  
Make Sure You Make the Most of it! 

 

Last Chance to Visit the Exhibit Hall! 
Today from 7:00 – 9:00 am 

• Stop by to see new technology, and personally 

thank the exhibitors for their support of ASPAN 
and perianesthesia nursing 

• Complete your exhibitor game card before the 

Exhibit Hall closes at 9:00 am 

• Take a last look at the Research/EBP and 

Celebrate Successful Practices posters 

• Vote for your favorite component newsletter for 
the People’s Choice Award. The winner will be 

announced at Closing Ceremonies 

• Visit the ASPAN Booth. Pick up some 
membership brochures for colleagues 

• Visit the ABPANC Booth. Get all of your 

questions answered about certification and 
recertification. Purchase logo items. Take some 

packets home 

 

Silent Auction – Final Hours! 
Benefiting ASPAN Development scholarships, the 
Silent Auction in the Exhibit Hall ends today. Final 

bids will be at 8:45 am today! Don’t miss an 

opportunity to win that special prize! Winners can 
pick up their treasures starting at 11:00 am today 

at the Registration Desk. 

 
ASPAN Scholarship Application Process 

Stop by the ASPAN booth to learn about the 
increased scholarship amounts, deadline and how 

to navigate the application process.  

 
Final Day for the ASPAN Shoppe! 

Visit the ASPAN Shoppe in 313. Get your last- 
minute shopping in! Check the poster inside the 

Shoppe to see if you are a daily winner! 

 
Specialty Practice Group (SPG) Meetings 

Wednesday, May 3: 7:15-8:30 am 
Geriatric: 103 
Management: 101 
Publications: 102 

 
INSPAN Hospitality Table 

Get your cool conference pin before they run out! 

 
 

 
Congratulations to the ASPAN 2017  

Above and Beyond 
Award Winners 

 
Jacque Crosson, AZPANA 

Jennyfer Giffin, NJBPANA 

Deanne Horter, MNDAKSPAN 

Jennifer Kilgore, MSPAN 

Dina Krenzischek, CBSPAN 

Lauri Ledbeter, NPANA 

Marlene Nahavandi, WISPAN 

Jocelyn Rhodes, MOKANPANA 

Melissa Schmidt, NPANA 

Rose Ziffra, ILSPAN 

 
The Fab 5 

Congratulations to the “Fab 5,” who have attended 

all 36 consecutive ASPAN National Conferences! 
 

Jane Ehrhardt (LAPAN) 

Elizabeth Martin (TAPAN) 

Debby Niehaus (OPANA) 

Lois Schick (RMPANA) 

Esther Watson (NJBPANA) 

 

Come Ready to Party Tonight! 
As she celebrates the conclusion to a very 
successful year, please join outgoing President 

Katrina Bickerstaff at the President’s Reception. 
The reception is being held at 7:00 pm in JW 5-6. 

All conference attendees are invited! 

 
Closing Ceremonies 

Attend Closing Ceremonies Thursday morning 

starting at 8:00 am in JW 5-6. Additional awards 
will be presented,   you can witness the installation 

of the new ASPAN Board of Directors, AND get a 
sneak preview to the 2018 National Conference in 

Anaheim! Stay for the closing presentation from 
a dynamic speaker, Maureen Iacono, BSN, RN, 

CPAN, whose talk is entitled, “Perianesthesia 
Nursing: Our Future is Now!” 
 

 
 



Research Posters – People’s Choice 
Award 

Vote for the “People's Choice" award for the 
Research/EBP posters. Stop by the bulletin boards 

in the registration area and scan the QR code to 

vote or use the link posted on the board to vote. 
 

ASPAN Board, Committee Chairs, SWT 
and SPG Coordinators, and Liaisons 

Your President’s Certificates of Appreciation will be 

mailed to you. 
 

ABPANC  
Conference Event Recap 

Almost 400 people attended the CPAN/CAPA 

Celebration Luncheon on Monday. David Glickman’s 

humorous presentation entitled, “Funny is the New 
Serious: Changing Your Perspective to Produce 
Powerful Results,” showed us that, by simply 
changing our perspective, we can experience a 

profound way of handling whatever challenges life 
sends our way!  

ABPANC Advocacy Award 
Brenda Berry, RN, CPAN, from Edgewood, 

Kentucky, was the 2017 recipient of this prestigious 

award. Congratulations, Brenda!    

Shining Star Awards 
Twenty-five components received Shining Star 
Awards for their support and encouragement for 

CPAN®/CAPA® certification!    

You can read Brenda's heartwarming story, and see 

the list of winning components after conference on 
the ABPANC Web site at www.cpancapa.org. 

Congratulations to the 2017 ABPANC 
Certification Achievement Award Recipients 

• Amita Health, Adventist Medical Center, 

Bolingbrook, IL 

• Lowell General Surgery Center, 
Chelmsford, MA 

• Mebane Surgery Center, Mebane, NC 

• Oak Hill Hospital, Brooksville, FL 

ABPANC Certification Lecture of the Day 
Meeting the Needs of Patients: Nuts and Bolts of 
CPAN®/CAPA® Certification - Using Effective Test 
Taking Strategies. 12:00-1:30 in JW 4. 

 

Last Day to Visit the ABPANC Booth! 
The Exhibit Hall will be open this morning from 

7:00-9:00 am.  There is still time to pick up any 
items from the ABPANC Store, to ask those last- 

minute questions, and pick up CPAN® and CAPA® 

certification literature! 

Grow Your Leadership Skills 
With ASPAN! 

Find the leader within you or let ASPAN help you! 
The Nominating Committee is here to assist you in 

using your gifts to continue to grow ASPAN as the 

leader in professional nursing organizations! 
 

Contact Armi Holcomb at aholcomb@aspan.org this 
week to see how you can contribute and become 

the leader you always wanted to be! 

 
 
 

Component Corner 
 
NYSPANA: Meet and Greet, Wednesday, May 3, 

from 5:30-6:30 pm in the Lobby Bar JW Marriott. 

RSVP Barb at 518-488-9233. 
 

NPANA: Component Lunch, Wednesday, May 3, 
12:00-2:00 pm at Buca de Beppo 35 N. Illinois St. 

Nan at wtnan@comcast.net for questions. 
 

OPANA: Annual photo outside the President’s 

Reception at 6:45 pm on Wednesday, May 3rd. 
 

NJBPANA: Meet for photo outside JW 5-6 on 
Wednesday, May 3, at 7:30 pm. 

 
 

Save the Date 
 

ICPAN November 1-4, 2017 
Sydney, Australia 

www.icpan2017.com.au  
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News Items for National PArtiCUlArS 
While at conference, please bring news items to the 
marked box at the ASPAN Registration Desk or 

email news items to bgodden@aspan.org. Items 
must be submitted by 11:00 am to be 

included in the NEXT day’s newsletter. 

 

 

 
 


